

Northfleet Technology College Colyer Road Northfleet Kent DA11 8BG

Tel: 01474 533802 Fax: 01474 536122

Email: office@ntc.kent.sch.uk Web: www.ntc.kent.sch.uk

Head: Jane Partridge

15 November 2017

Dear Parents

End of Term Arrangements: Wednesday 20 December 2017

As usual, the last day of term will end somewhat earlier than usual. Students will attend their normal lessons during periods 1 and 2. Periods 3 will consist of Form Time and assemblies. Boys will be dismissed at approximately 12.10pm, although this could over-run.

Please note that it is extremely important for all students to attend school on the last day of term despite it being an early finish.

Students are required to return to school at 8.40am on Thursday 4 January 2018.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a happy and enjoyable Christmas break.

Yours sincerely

















